
 

Friday 21st October 2022 

Swimming 

Starting on Monday 7th November all of Key Stage 2 will be going swimming. There is no cost to parents as we are 

lucky to have these funded by Sideshore on Exmouth Seafront. We can’t thank them enough for this funding and 

allowing every child in key stage 2 to have swimming lessons. The lessons will run for 6 weeks with the final swim on 

Monday 12th December. 

Love My School 

On Thursday 3rd November from the end of school until 4:45pm parents and carers are invited into school to help 

improve our fantastic school. Weather permitting, we will be tidying up the front of the school – hedge 

maintenance, grass cutting, pulling up weeds and generally making sure the school looks smart. See you there! 

Bonfire Night 

On Saturday 5th November there is a Bonfire and Firework display at Stantyway Farm in Otterton. This a fantastic 

event run by Otterton PTFA and supported by Drake’s PTFA. Gates open at 6:00pm, bonfire at 6:30pm and fireworks 

at 7:00pm. BBQ & refreshments will be on sale.  

Tickets are available on the gate – Adults - £3, Children £2. We look forward to seeing you there. 

PTFA 

This year Drake’s and Otterton PTFA’s will be working together to help run events and raise money. This will enable 

our favourite events to continue this year.  

Monster Bash Disco 

Don’t forget the PTFA Monster Bash Disco tonight at the Village Hall. Please ensure you complete a permission slip 

before attending. Have a spooooky time! 

Road Safety 

At the end of the school day, it is important parents keep their children on the pavement and do not allow them to 

cross the road unless it is safe. There is always traffic passing through the village at collection time so please keep 

yourselves and your children safe by keeping them on the pavement. Thank you. 

Term Dates 2023 - 2024 

The term dates for next academic year are now on the school website. 

Dates for your diary: 

Christmas Performance – Wednesday 7th December at 2pm 

A Performance of songs and carols at the church – Wednesday 7th December at 6pm 

Have a great half term. 

 


